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THE HAUNT IS COMING TO THE MUSEUM THIS OCTOBER!

Want to be a part of it? Come to the Haunt's Auditions on Wednesday,
September 25 from 7 - 8:30 PM at the Museum. The all-volunteer Haunt staff
iIs looking for queue line entertainers, monsters, other scary entities, tech
crew, and security. For more information on being a part of the Haunted
experience, email streetspook950@gmail.com. See you at auditions!




